
Painswick Mini-League 2 Dec 2006: Organiser’s Comments 

 

I hope you enjoyed the minileague at Painswick. There was a large turnout, helped by the 
excellent weather.   
I must apologise about control 1 on the orange course which was unfortunately placed in 
the wrong re-entrant 30m west of the correct site. Thank you to the gentleman who 
alerted us to this and sorry to all the orange course competitors that this affected, I hope 
it didn't spoil your run. We did think about removing the time taken to this control from the 
overall results, but have decided against as it has not affected the majority of positions.  

Thanks to everyone for coming.  

Andy  

 


